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Ms. Arlene Brolsma 
Dunnell City Clerk 
Dunnell City Hall 
Dunnell, Minnesota $6127 

Re: Docket Number A-4064 

Dear Me. Brolama: 

March 15, 1984 

Ordinance Number 84-l 

City of Dunnell 

'!'be Minnesota Municipal Board baa now processed and 
approved tho above o::dinanoe in accordance wit.b Minnesota 
Statutes, Chapter 414 1 and the Rules of Procedure. 

According to law, this annexation ordinance must be 
filed with the Township Clerk, County Auditor, Secretary 
of State and tbe Municipal Board. (Since the ordinance 
bas already been filed with the Municipal Board, no 
additional copies are requir,d.) we also recommend that 
you file the ordinance with the County Recorder. 

The annexation is final upon the date the ordinance is 
approved by t.h~ Board, which is the elate of this letter. 

PDL:sg 

co: Secretary of State 
County Auditor 
Township Clerk 
Attorney at Law 

Sincerely, 

MUNICIPAL BOARD 

Patricia D. Lundy 
Assistant Director 
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